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PURPOSE 
The purpose of this project is to upgrade the water, 
sewer and drainage systems within Brookline Avenue 
from Riverway to Fenway.  
 
REMAINING WORK   
The remaining work under BWSC Contract 15-308-001 
includes the following: 
 

➢ Replacement of 3,640 feet of water mains 
 

➢ Replacement of 560 feet of sewer and drain 
pipes 

 

➢ Installation of temporary water by-pass for 
customers with connections on Brookline Ave 

 

COMPLETED WORK   
The work completed to date includes the following: 
 

➢ Installation of valve assembly at power plant 
 

➢ Replacement of 710 feet of drain pipes 
 

➢ Rehabilitation of 1,320 feet of sewer and drain 

pipes 

ANTICIPATED IMPACTS 
The anticipated impacts include water service 
interruptions, noise, traffic and parking modifications, 
rodent activity, dust and general construction impacts.  
The contractor will be required to minimize impacts to 
the extent feasible. 
 
SURFACE RESTORATION 
Temporary restoration of roadways, sidewalks and 
other areas disturbed by construction will be completed 
under this contract.  Concrete or brick sidewalks will be 
restored within six weeks, weather dependent. 
Permanent restoration will occur under a separate 
paving contract and is likely to occur in Spring of 2019.  
 
 

            

 

WATER REPLACEMENT TIMELINE  
 

Work is scheduled to take place from:   

April to November 2018  
 

 
Temporary water bypass from Longwood Avenue to 
Riverway will take place in early April- dependent on 
weather. Installation will take approximately two 
weeks. Access to buildings will be necessary to install 
bypass. 

 
Water main installation will commence upon 
completion of the bypass installation.  

 
Work from Riverway to Longwood Avenue is 
scheduled for nights from 7:00PM to 5:00AM.  

 
Work from Longwood Avenue to Fenway is scheduled 
to take place days from 9:30AM to 3:30PM. 

 
As of right now, work will only take place at night. 
Daytime work will take place upon completion of night 
work which is estimated to be June 2018.  
 
 

Typical Mainline Water Bypass 
 


